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The Fund Finance Association’s Next Generation young professionals initiative is hosting its
next event, titled “NAVigating Fund Finance Facilities,” on Thursday, May 2, in London. The
event will start at 5 p.m. and include a substantive panel on NAV-based facilities followed by a
networking reception. It will be held in the offices of Vinson & Elkins LLP at 20 Fenchurch
Street. Confirmed speakers include Murtaza Merchant, Partner at MV Credit; Ivo Keltner,
Associate General Counsel at Bluebay; Ian Wiese, Director at Investec; and Charlotte Lewis-
Williams, Senior Associate at Vinson & Elkins. To register, click here.
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